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Dear Joint Ways & Means Subcommittee on Transportation and Economic 

Development: 

 

I am writing in support of the the Oregon Film and Video Office. As an Oregonian 

who supports my family by working exclusively in film and television production, I 

know first-hand how vital this office is to the media workforce in our state. The Film 

and Video Office does excellent work promoting Oregon as a film destination and 

efficiently administers the film incentive programs. Having interfaced with film offices 

in several other states, I can confidently say that the Oregon Film and Video Office is 

best-in-class, and a real asset to the state of Oregon. 

 

Please approve the 2023-25 operating budget for the Oregon Film and Video Office. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mike Neal 

Film & Television Producer/Production Accountant 


